From: marcoman357@aol.com,
To: marcoman357@aol.com,
Subject: Fwd: Marco Men's Club Sweetheart Ball
Date: Wed, Feb 3, 2021 8:00 am

From: Marco Men's Club <marcomensclub@gmail.com>
To: marcoman357@aol.com

Sent: Tue, Feb 2, 2021 5:30 pm

Subject: Marco Men's Club Sweetheart Ball

Dear Marco Men's Club Members

We sincerely regret having to cancel the Sweetheart Ball this
year. For a variety of reasons we were not able to obtain
reservation commitments from the minimum required by the
Island Club. The Marco Men's Club had made a substantial
financial commitment for decorations, free drinks and
entertainment and in order to not waste these funds, a
cancellation was necessary.

We will continue to plan events for those who feel safe in
participating and look forward to the time when all members are
comfortable with socialization.

We apologize for any inconvenience and look forward to seeing
you at future events.

Jerry Swiacki
President
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